
 

 

This Issue: 

- Opening Ceremony 

- Start of Term 3 

Welcome back to Kei-Sho everyone? How was your New 

Year’s Holiday? Did you do anything exciting? Kei-Sho is back 

from holiday, and we are now in the last term of the school 

year. But it’s not over yet! 

 

 

 

 

Opening Ceremony / Start of Term 3:  

The cold weather is continuing, and the year has changed, but term 3 at 

Kei-Sho has only just begun. We started the new term, as we always do, with an 

Opening Ceremony. As usual, the Opening Ceremony included speeches from 

the principal and guidance officer, as well as a time for awards to be handed to 

students.  

With the Opening Ceremony over, classes have restarted, and students 

and teachers are getting back into the rhythm of school life. Although this does 

not include the 3rd year students. After just a week of classes, they no longer 

have classes, and are instead focusing on preparing for university, vocational 

schools or starting work. 

There’s only 2 months and a few more events left for the year (like the 

Cultural Classroom and the 2nd year’s Study Trip) but we’re in the last stretch. 

Don’t give up, there’s just a little longer to go!     -Llew 


